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Comments: I am opposed to the proposed development of the Booth Heights project in Vail being sought by Vail

Resorts due to the harmful impact on the local herd of Bighorn Sheep. I strongly support efforts by the Town of

Vail to condemn the parcels of land currently owned by Vail Resorts. I have been a home owner in in Booth Falls

area since 1991 and witness, on a routine basis, activity of the herd precisely where the project intends to build. I

encourage the Forest Service to join in the fight to protect the Bighorn Sheep by using all means available to

ensure no building is permitted in this area. 


